
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April / May 2017 
Hertford Art Trail 

Exhibition  
connected to  

Hertford Art Festival  
7th April - 7th May  

Artists’ work placed in shops 
and cafés, etc around Hertford, 

all for sale making a very 
interesting exhibition. 

 

 
.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

see website for details of       
placement 

www.hertford.gov.uk 

……………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A2 Major George 

portable Printing press 
£835 blankets £130 

 
www.majorgeorge.co.uk 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2017 
BBH Print Society Annual  

Weekend Exhibition  
 

Pushing Print 

 
 
            15th 16th 17th Sept. 

Harpenden Public Halls        
Southdown Room 

Large exhibition of hand pulled prints by 
the excellent BBH print members. 

 
A chance to pick up very affordable 

hand pulled prints 
 Taster sessions on Drypoint printing 

throughout the weekend 
www.bbhprintsociety.org.uk 

………………………………….. 
 

Pop up Exhibition in     
Harpenden 

5 @Gallery 8 
4th Sept – 17th Sept 

Central exhibition of 5 professional 
artists in pop up shop opposite 
Waitrose in Harpenden, Herts. 

 
..Details to follow on my website.. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Collagraph  2 day workshop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oct /Nov 2017 

Art Soul impressions 
Solo exhibition 

23rd Oct - 4th Nov 2017 
 in  

Upstairs Gallery above Post office 
268 High Street,   
Berkhampsted 

 Herts HP4 1AQ 
 

www.upstairsgallery.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sat 28th Oct 10:30 - 4:00 

Meet the artist + talk 

……..My New book on sale!… 
 
 
 
 Spring Workshops 

 15
th + 16th Feb 2017    SOLD OUT 

 18th + 19th Feb –       SOLD OUT 

 

 Summer Workshops 
 9

th
  +  10

th
 Aug. 2017 

 12
th
 + 13

th
 Aug. 

 

….see website for booking form + details... 

     www.majorgeorge.co.uk 
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I have titled this newsletter pre Spring, as I want this newsletter not to have winter on the top - silly I know, but it 
is raining and cold outside and the real spring is still a long way off. 
I am sure you all had a very busy Christmas and if you are in the art business-  
as I am , you have been setting out your plans for 2017, lots of exhibitions 
booked already – going to be a busy year ! 
 

I certainly have been busy with 3 commissions over the Christmas period, some good 
sales and finally finished the first book in the Master class booklets series. 
Meeting with my graphic designer next week to hand over the text and my home 
made layout for the book for her to miraculously turn my sketched  pencil marks for 
tints, vignette’s, and shadows on text boxes etc via Photoshop 
into reality – she is great . Then it is another proof read, then off to the  
printers ! 
Also, a peep look at my new ‘Shadow of Fire’ part of the Elegant Universe 
collection to be exhibited later this year . Plate and finished print, it will be 
mounted with black board so a very different look than any of my 
other Elegant Universe pieces or indeed any of my previous work - 
‘ Shadow of Ice’ next ! - very pleased with results. 

 

 

 

 

Collagraph workshops 2017 


